
  

 

  
 

COSCO Pacific (Red Chip) (China): Stock Suspension Update 
Treatment in FTSE Indices 

04 November 2015 

Further to notice issued on 7 October 2015 regarding the suspension of COSCO Pacific (Red Chip) (China, 
6354251, 01199), it remains suspended pending the release of an inside information announcement 

relating to the plan by China Ocean Shipping (Group) Company for a siginificant transaction. 
 
Therefore, the company will be retained in the index based on its last traded price until further notice. 

 
FTSE will continue to monitor the case and review the company's eligiblity for index inclusion pending 
further information. 
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